
OFFICE OF THE 2d NAT'L VICE CHAIRM'N · j

614 W. Kiowa - Colorado Springs, Colo.

February 10, 1958

Mr. Oscar Phillips
National Editor
American GI Frrm
P. 0. BOX 19
Victoria, Texas

Dear Mr. Phillips:

It was a genuine pleasure to have had the
opportunity of meeting you at the Stste Board of Directors'
meeting in San Antonio. 44**'

Forwarded as requested are two pictures of myself. Of
the two, neither is the best. However, seldom can looks
be helped.

A trip report has been made to Mr. Iimenes, and if
you would like a copy, you may obtain one from him.

With regard to the tyne of items for the warden' s
section of the National Bulletin, do you have amr specific
ideas concerning the t,me of material required; or, do
you just want news-worthy items?

May I hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Molly C. Galvan
2d Nat:l Vice Chairman

cc Dr. Garcia~~
Mr. Ximenes


